
Why become a Course Rep?



What is a Course Rep?

• Course Reps are students who volunteer with Arts SU to represent the 
students on their course to the University.

• By representing students' voices, and working with UAL staff, Course Reps 
can influence issues like:

• Curriculum design,

• Facility access,

• Organisation and communication,

• Sense of community,

• Teaching quality.



What do Course Reps do?

Course Reps are student volunteers who work to improve the academic 
experience of everyone studying on their course. 

Students volunteer 
at the start of the 
academic year

SU provides reps 
with training and 
skill development

Reps gather and 
relay feedback 

from students on 
academic issues 

and student 
experiences

Reps attend 
meetings with 

course staff and 
deans

Reps get access to 
free social 

events, rep of the 
month 

competitions, and 
workshops



What does the role entail?
• Speak with other students on your course about their 

experiences, gathering positive feedback and any challenges 
which are being faced.

• Represent student views to University staff in smaller meetings 
once/twice a term and a Student and Dean Forum twice a year. 
(This means you and other reps in your School can raise bigger 
issues directly with your dean, a senior member of staff who can 
address these larger issues!)

• Pass on positive feedback (so the good bits stay the same!).

• Work with staff on changes and solutions to positively develop 
the course and feedback changes to your cohort.



Here’s the full role description



Why should I put myself forward?

• You can make a difference on your course and in your 
College for your course mates and yourself.

• You will develop a unique skillset that will benefit you 
throughout your time at UAL and beyond.

• You have access to the support of your Union, and we want 
to work with you.

• You will expand your network, working with staff and 
students on your course and across the wider College/UAL 
community.

• You will have access to exclusive social events, as well as a 
range of academic development opportunities.



What have former Course Reps 
said?

"I gained a better 
understanding of how the 
structure at University 
worked. It helped me 
pursue a career in an 
education institution."

"For someone who enjoys meeting 
new people, going to course meetings 
is really interesting. I got to meet 
people working in Mental Health and in 
the Library, etc."

"I enjoyed talking to our 
course leader about 
the structure of the 
course and 
understanding why it is 
built the way it is built "

"Nosy as I am, I also liked hearing 
feedback from other years of the course. 
Seeing the changes being implemented 
and seeing where the years differ in terms 
of interests. This way I got to meet people 
from the other years as well.”



How to put yourself forward

Your course leader will provide you with the SU supporting information 
including a copy of the role description and the link to register with us!

We would ask for all course reps to register by:

• Wednesday 11th October (for FE and undergrad students) or

• Wednesday 18th October (for postgrad students).

We look forward to meeting and working with you soon!



Thank you!

If you have any questions, you can contact us via 
coursereps@su.arts.ac.uk
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